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September 27, 2024 

Ref: IA-24-12 

Inter-American Tropical Tuna Commission 

8901 La Jolla Shores Drive, La Jolla, CA 92037-1508 

USA 

Dear Dr. Franco, 

In accordance with Paragraphs 7 and 11 of Resolution C-23-08, I am writing 

to inform you that none of our fisheries using surface longlines have captured 

more than 20% of silky sharks by weight on average in the EPO. Therefore, 

our longline vessels operating in the EPO do not meet the definition of surface 

longlines as outlined in P.aragraph 7 of Resolution C-23-08. As a result, there 

is no need to impose restrictions on the use of steel leaders for our fishing 

vessels next year. 

Best regards, 

--'1v Ding-Rong Lin

Chinese Taipei Commissioner to the IATTC 














